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Freedom of Information Team 

De La Court House 

Queen Alexandra Hospital 

Southwick Hill Road 

Portsmouth 

Hampshire 

PO6 3LY 

 

Name:  

Email:  

Date:  30/05/2023 

Ref:  23-24 112 

Dear  

RE: Freedom of Information request 

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, which was 

received by the Trust on 23/05/2023. Please see responses to your requests below. 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following 

information. Please could you tell me the following information about your trust: 

1. Are Junior Doctors being paid for days they've been on strike/will be on strike? By "junior 
doctors" we mean anyone with the title: 
FY1/ FY2/ ST/ SpR/GPST or anyone else you include in that category  
Any member of staff taking part in industrial action has had their pay deducted in line with their 
contract terms and conditions. 
 

2. How much has been/will be paid in total to junior doctors for days on which they have been 
on strike? Costs can be grouped or split out into different types of "junior doctor". 
Zero. 
 

3. Please send any correspondence relating to any decisions on whether to pay junior doctors 
for days on which they are striking 
Not applicable as per answer in question 2. 
 

4. How many junior doctors do you have and what proportion are they of workforce?  
Please see table below: 

Junior Doctors WTE 698.22 

Juniors Doctors WTE % of workforce 8.84% 

 
Please accept this letter as completion of your request. Please note that copies of this request will be 

held on file for three years before being confidentially destroyed. 

If you are dissatisfied with the outcome of your request, please contact our Head of Information 

Governance on Information.Governance@porthosp.nhs.uk or write to the above address and we will 

conduct an internal review. Upon review, if you are still dissatisfied, you may appeal our decision by 

contacting the Information Commissioner’s Office; for more information, please visit the ICO’s website. 

mailto:Information.Governance@porthosp.nhs.uk
https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/
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Please be aware, if we do not receive an appeal within 30 days of you receiving this letter, we will 

assume that you are satisfied with our response. If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate 

to contact us. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Freedom of Information Team 


